THIS  WEEK  AT  SAINT  PASCHAL  BAYLON 

MASS  AND  MEETING  SCHEDULE

Monday, February 13, 2017, Weekday
Gn 4:1-15, 25; Ps 50:1, 8, 16-17, 20-21; Mk 8:11-13
      9:00 a.m.      MASS: Diane Bevack
    11:30 a.m.      MASS: (St. Ann Shrine)
    12:15 p.m.      MASS: Diane Bevack
      6:30 p.m.      Spring Fling Meeting, Kazel Room

      8:00 p.m.      Liturgy Commission Meeting, Parlor 
Tuesday, February 14, 2017, Saints Cyril, Monk, and Methodius, Bishop
Gn 6:5-8; Ps 129:1, 2, 3-4; Mk 8:14-21
      6:30 a.m.     MASS: Benita Baring
      9:00 a.m.      MASS: Khoa Nguyen
    11:00 a.m.      Eymard Luncheon, Eymard Room
    11:30 a.m.      MASS: (St. Ann Shrine)
      7:00 p.m.      Men’s Bible Study, Arkins and Kazel Rooms
Wednesday, February 15, 2017, Weekday
Gn 8:6-13, 20-22; Ps 166:12-15, 18-19; Mk 8:22-26
       9:00 a.m.      MASS: Robert Orlando
     11:30 a.m.      MASS: Manuel Estat (St. Ann Shrine) 
     12:15 p.m.      MASS: Joe Byrne and Ray Drescher
       7:00 p.m.      Bible Study, Arkins Conference Room
       7:00 p.m.      Associates Course Study, Eymard Room
Thursday, February 16, 2017, Weekday
Gn 9:1-13; Ps 102:16-18, 19-23, 29; Mk 8:27-33
       9:00 a.m.      MASS: Louis Chiappetta
     11:30 a.m.      MASS: (St. Ann Shrine)
       6:30 p.m.      Prayer Shawl Meeting, Parlor
       8:00 p.m.      Athletic Association Meeting, Eymard Room
Friday, February 17, 2017, Weekday
Gn 11:1-9; Ps 33:10-15; Mk 8:34—9:1
       9:00 a.m.      MASS: Frank Micale
     11:30 a.m.      MASS: (St. Ann Shrine)
       7:00 p.m.     Flock of Friendship, Billiart Room
Saturday, February 18, 2017, Weekday
Heb 11:1-7; Ps 145:2-5, 10-11; Mk 9:2-13
        9:00 a.m.     MASS: Mike Fappino
        4:30 p.m.     MASS: Rosemary Kazimir
Sunday, February 19, 2017, SEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME
Lv 19:1-2, 17-18; Ps 103:1-4, 8, 10, 12-13; Cor 3:16-23; Mt 5:38-48
        8:00 a.m.     MASS: Peggy Leet
      10:00 a.m.     MASS: Mary Ann Mikoch
      12:00 p.m.     MASS: Michael and Stella Petitti
       7:00 p.m.      MASS: Anthony and Betty Valenti
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THE PARISH BUSINESS OFFICE - We have your 2016 Contribution Statements available for you to pick up in the rectory office. We will not be mailing the statements.
SAVE THE DATES 

· ALTAR SERVER TRAINING:  February 14, 21, 28 and March 14.   Installation Mass is March 26 at 10:00 a.m. 

· CATHOLIC CHARITIES ANNUAL APPEAL DRIVE BEGINS: February 11/12 – make sure you make your commitment to “DO IT FOR ME”
· LITURGY COMMISSION:  Monday, February 13, 8:00 p.m., Parlor
· EYMARD SPIRITUAL GROUP:  Tuesday, February 14, Eymard Room, 11:00 a.m.
· PRESIDENT’S DAY HOLIDAY:  Monday, February 20:  One Mass at 9:00 a.m. Shrine, Chapel and Office are closed
· TAIZE PRAYER HOLY HOUR:  Monday, February 20, 7:00 p.m. in church

· FINANCE COUNCIL:  Tuesday, February 21, 7:00 p.m. in the Saint Julie Billiart Room
· FIRST PENANCE:  Wednesday, February 22, 7:00 p.m.  Pray for our 2nd graders in this next step in their sacramental journey.

· PSR NIGHT PRAYER:  Monday, February 27, 7:45 p.m. All are welcome to join in this prayer of the church as we pray for a safe and restful night and a blessed tomorrow.
· SPB BLOOD DRIVE:   Sunday, Feb. 26th, 8:30 a.m. - 1:30p.m., in the Eymard Room.

· PREPARE FOR LENT:  After the 9:00 a.m. Mass (or 11:00 a.m. if there is a  funeral) on February 28, help us get the church ready for the Lenten Season.

· SCHOOL ADVISORY COUNCIL:  Tuesday, February 28, 7:00 p.m. in the Saint Julie Billiart Room (with special Mardi Gras feature)

· ASH WEDNESDAY:  March 1, 2017
· Masses with Ashes Distributed after the Homily:

· 6:30 a.m. 9:00 a.m., 12:15 p.m. & 7:00 p.m.

· Service of the Word with Ashes (20 minutes)

· 4:00 p.m. 
· PASTORAL COUNCIL:  Monday, March 6, 7:00 p.m.

· PARISH MISSION with Fr Tom Dragga:  March 11 – 14
· VIGIL FOR THE NATIONAL DAY OF PRAYER:  Wednesday, May 3, 7:00 p.m. in church
· SPRING FLING:  Thursday, May 18 – Sunday, May 21 (Yes, think Spring and our special festival!)
· TASTE OF THE TOWN:  Saturday, November 11
STEWARDSHIP
Weekly Tithing: Thank you for your sacrificial gifts!

· Collection for February 4 and 5:                      $18,713.00
· El Salvador Mission:                                           $1,869.00

· Maintenance Loan:                                             $2,878.00

PROVIDE A MEANINGFUL LEGACY GIFT
Memorialize or honor a loved one with a gift to our SPB Endowment. Your gift will bear your loved one's name, and may be in any amount. What a beautiful way to pass on our Catholic heritage and remember someone special. Contact Barb DiTurno in the Advancement Office at 3440-442-3410 ext. 112 to learn more.

EYMARD CORNER

Tomorrow will be too late.

WE’RE BACK!

We gather to pray, socialize, enjoy good food and enrich our faith.  If you have never attended, you may want to see what you are missing at one of SPB’s best daytime events.  The Eymard Spiritual Group will gather on TUESDAY February 14, 2017 in the Eymard Room of the Parish Family Center of St. Paschal Baylon Church.
11:00 a.m. -
SOCIAL; 11:30a.m.-ST. PETER JULIAN EYMARD NOVENA   

Noon, Potluck Dinner; 1:00- GUEST SPEAKER: Fr. J.T. Lane SSS, Pastor 

The State of the Parish Address 

We have had town meetings, fireside chats, and quarterly meetings, all for the purpose of hearing from our faith community here at St. Paschal’s and sharing the “news of the day” with parishioners. So, if you haven’t attended any of the information sessions, this is yet another opportunity to hear THE STATE OF THE PARISH and to share your thoughts and ideas with the Pastor, Fr. Lane who has his hands on the pulse of the parish. Fr. Lane will offer spiritual words of encouragement to all of us to “keep up the good work” for it is our parish after-all.  We will be welcoming the LECTORS who in their mission statement “proclaim the Word of the Lord at Masses throughout the year.” 

Bring a main dish, which is greatly needed or a dessert, enough to serve 6-8 and lunch is free; otherwise, a donation of $5.00 is recommended.  Don’t forget the popular 50/50 raffle! And bring a friend to share in the joys of an Eymard Gathering.
CLOWN/HELPING HANDS MINISTRY

“You are the light of the world”, that is what we heard from last Sunday’s Gospel.  In the sacrament of baptism, there is a part of the ceremony in which the godfather lights the baptismal candle from the Paschal candle to show this newly baptized is a new light of spiritual joy in our world that needs so much spiritual help.  As ministers of the needy and homeless we are reminded that the Lord dwells among the lowliest of His people.  We pray that we always remember no matter how much we have, our great calling is to depend on God for everything, every day of our lives.  That is why we must rekindle our light of God to all those in need.  GOD IS GOOD ALL THE TIME.  ALL THE TIME GOD IS GOOD.
YOUTH MINISTRY

“True love is putting others before yourself.” -Olaf
How true are Olaf’s words! As Jesus said in the Gospel of John, “As the Father loves me, so I also love you. Remain in my love. If you keep my commandments, you will remain in my love, just as I have kept my Father’s commandments and remain in His love. I have told you this so that my joy may be in you and your joy may be complete. This is my commandment: love one another as I love you. -John 15:9-12 
On Sunday, February 12th from 11:00a.m. - 1:30 p.m., our Youth Group will be hosting Cookies With Olaf, a Valentine’s Day celebration, complete with cookies, games, a hot chocolate bar, and you guessed it, Olaf, from the movie Frozen! We are raising funds for Blessing House. Blessing House serves as a safety net for children of families in crisis by providing a temporary safe home for children and support for their families. Thank you to everyone for your support! Next week we will have our regularly scheduled meeting on God is love! Hope to see you there!
Mother/Son Game Night: On Saturday, February 25th, we will have our first annual Mother/Son Game Night. Moms and sons of all ages are invited to join us in O’Brien Hall for board games, super-sized games, contests, prizes, dinner, and more. All proceeds will go toward our Life in the Eucharist Mission Trip to Arizona! Please see the enclosedflyer for more information!
Upcoming Events:
· Sunday, February 19th: Regular Meeting ~ God is LOVE. What does true love mean?  Regular meeting times.
· Saturday, February 25th ~ Mother/Son Game Night. SERVICE HOURS OPPORTUNITY.   5:00 p.m. - 8:30 p.m.
· Sunday, February 26th: Regular Meeting: Digging Deep - a night on Scripture (BIBLE = Basic Instructions Before Leaving Earth)
2017 Spring Fling Update  -  With Super Bowl behind us and Indians spring training opening this week, we are only 94 days away from this year’s festival.  The ball is rolling on our new festival booklet.  Sponsor/patron order forms and ad size samples are available in the narthex.  They are also available in the rectory or online at http://church.saintpaschal.com/ under the Spring Fling tab.  We can use 2-3 volunteers later this month for follow up phone calls from the comfort of your home to business recipients of our sponsorship appeal letter.  Howie Vasive from NPR Car Talk, will be available to assist you.  We continue to look for donations such as all types of gift cards, event tickets, TV’s, gift baskets, cash etc.  Drop them off at the Rectory to the attention of Spring Fling.  Information on individual volunteer opportunities to staff the various venues will be will available by April 1st.  New faces are still welcome to join our core committee.  Our next meeting is on Monday, February 13th, 6:30p.m. in the rectory.  Contact Bob Mastrangelo via e-mail at bgmastrangelo@gmail.com or by phone at 440.442.2854 for additional information.
FROM THE PASTOR’S PERSPECTIVE
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6th Sunday in Ordinary Time: The Sermon on the Mount continues with Jesus preaching his first homily and he turns to more direct language, using hyperbole, a special literary style to make his points.  He is getting to the root of Jewish teaching and wanting authentic believers and followers.  To this day, we are challenged by this message to “mean yes” with our words and deeds.  We strive to follow this truth and bring it to light in the context of Jesus’ entire sermon.

Bringing Back our Social Action Committee:  For some years we had a group of men and women who helped us register to vote, reminded us of legislative needs and our Christian response to them, as well as help us meet with our legislatures.  I have had a few women and men interested in bringing this committee back.  If you would like to be part of a social action committee, working with the diocesan office to bring these issues and education pieces to our parish, please let me know and we will have an organization meeting soon.

Our Catholic Schools Week:  We end Catholic Schools Week with our Parish School of Religion celebration today.  I am so impressed by our families who make such an effort to insure that the faith continues with their children.  From the catechists to the parents, I thank you for taking our faith seriously and making your “yes” mean “yes,” when, at your child’s baptism, you said “yes” to following the LORD and passing on the traditions of the church and faith.

Nick’s Knights:  Next week we have our 8th annual basketball clinic for our special friends.  Inspired by our very own Nick Byrne, we welcome our youth from the area to our special 10:00 a.m. Mass.  This is a wonderful way we show we are Christians by our love and service, giving an opportunity through prayer, worship, fellowship and sport to say “all are welcome” in God’s house!

World Day for Consecrated Life:  Each February 2, the church heralds a time devoted to thinking, praying and encouraging women and men to join consecrated life.  This is our way or recognizing this special vocation in the life of the church, thank God for those who have already committed to this vocation and praying and supporting for other women and men to follow Christ in this way.  Our support in vocation ministry never ends!  Thanks for your help in this vital ministry in the church’s life.  Our next big event for vocations will be World Day for Prayer for Vocations, Good Shepherd Sunday, May 7:  we look forward to a special surprise treat this weekend!

Please Check Your eOffering:  Recently there was a change in the electronic giving program – and some were not aware of it because they were part of the original batch that signed up!  If you would
make sure everything is in order, all boxes checked and if you have any questions, please contact our Business Manager, Michelle Mazza.  Make sure your contribution is actually being sent to the parish at this time – it’s great to “dot the I’s & cross the t’s.”

Town Hall Meeting:  Finally, this is my first chance to comment on our regular Pastoral Plan Town Hall Meeting – with 50 in attendance.  Most were representatives from our Pastoral and Finance Council, with some of our other church ministry leaders and a few parishioners who are not on any committees.  They were able to see a “first draft” of some of the ideas we have been sharing about improvements to the campus.  Most enjoyed the presentation, with the possibilities put forth on the improvements to the current library/computer lab, Father O’Brien Hall and the addition of STEM classrooms.  This has really helped enhance the brainstorming process and the feedback was tremendous.  Our first phase is complete, with the feasibility study and first drafts of images.  Now, with our different focus groups, we will start getting closer to the actual schematics of what we want and need for our future.  We look forward to another meeting and other social gatherings where we will invite you to be part of this second phase of the process.

Time to Register for Next Year:  We are now in the phase of re-registration for our next school year.  Please make sure you have your space reserved for as we know, some of our grades fill up quickly.  We are grateful for our dedicated staff and faculty who work tirelessly to insure a great Catholic education here at SPB.

Thanks for your Commitment:  This year, as you heard at the homily time of the Mass, our Advancement Director, Barb DiTurno, shared about the great work of our diocesan Catholic Charities.  Thank you for making your annual commitment.  We would like to have more families participate in this vital charitable work and have 100% participation in the appeal.  Thanks for making a sacrifice of a cup of coffee or a meal out by using those funds to make a difference in another person’s life – for this way you fulfill the mission statement for this year – as Jesus said:  YOU DID IT FOR ME!

Let us continue to pray for each other and continue our faithful service to one another in the LORD.

In Christ our Eucharist,
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Reverend John Thomas J. Lane, SSS, ‘79

Pastor
GIFTS (GIVING IS FUNDAMENTAL TO SUCCESS!)

Receiving the GIFTS Annual Appeal – making up the difference between the amount we request for tuition versus the actual cost for each student.  Now more than ever, a donation to SPB is an investment in the future of our church – our dear young people. We thank these folks you have already contributed to the GIFTS Annual Appeal:

Walter Kosmatka, Jason and Kim Weybrecht
CATHOLIC CHARITIES APPEAL 2017
The 2017 Catholic Charities Annual Appeal is underway with an in-pew commitment process taking place this weekend. This is not a special collection; rather, the Catholic Charities Annual Appeal represents the chance for all Catholics to make a significant pledge, payable in installments, to Catholic Charities, Diocese of Cleveland in order to support its mission of a society that stands united in its support of the “least among us.” Many parishioners have received a letter from Bishop Thomas requesting their support. If you have not received this letter, please respond to the in-pew commitment process today! If you have received the mailing, please respond to it. There is a box on the in-pew envelope to indicate that you have responded by mail. 
 You did it for Me. Your support of the 2017 Catholic Charities Annual Appeal helps us to carry out the mission that Jesus entrusted to us: I say to you, whatever you did for one of these least brothers of mine, you did for me.’ Please consider a generous gift that will change the lives of the 400,000 who are served each year in Northeast Ohio. Please pray for the success of the appeal, which provides for essential programs and services in need throughout all eight counties of the Diocese of Cleveland. On behalf of the poor and needy of Northeast Ohio, thank you! We invite you to view the stories of inspiration and more information at www.catholiccommunity.org/2017Appeal.

SAINT PASCHAL BAYLON SCHOOL NEWS
Our newest Green Knight of the quarter is seventh grader, Joseph Browske. Joey was first nominated by Mrs. Kulick, his science teacher. Her nomination included the following: “Every interaction that I ever have with Joey is pleasant. He is a polite and respectful young man who practices service to his community being an altar server.” Another of Joey’s junior high teachers, Mrs. Connors, also gave him high praises. “What a person says and does

on a daily basis defines his character. Joey Browske is a student of good character. In our homeroom, I can easily attest to his positive demeanor.”  I spoke to Joey about his family and a few of his favorite things. Joey lives with his dad, Dave, his mom, Mary, and his four older sisters Stephanie, Natalie, Kimberly, and Ashley! Joey has some very exotic pets like two fire-belly toads and some swimming frogs. Stella is his dog and Joey walks Stella each day. Joey likes pizza, as well as, the Miami Heat, the Green Bay Packers, and the Cleveland Indians. He has been an altar server since third grade even serving at his sister’s wedding. As Ms. Raguz stated, although he hasn't been at our school very long, Joey has already made a mark for himself! Father Lane has known Joey for almost eight years and described Joey as a beacon of love and care. Mrs. Lipstreu described her interactions with Joey as kind and respectful...a young gentleman. Well done, Joey! You are a shining example of civility, compassion, courage, and character all centered on Christ.
Here are some great things happening this week:

● Monday, February 13 and Tuesday, February 14 are Box Tops Dress Down Days.

● Join us on Wednesday, February 15 for our all school Liturgy. The children would love to see you there.
● Mad Science is back as an after school program starting on Wednesday.

● Our fourth grade will be completing the National Assessment of Educational Progress (NAEP) on Thursday, February 16.

● Young Rembrandts meet on Friday, February 17.
God bless, Carol L. Jansky, Principal
PSR AND OTHER NEWS FROM THE PEKO’S

NO PSR FEBRUARY 20:  Due to Presidents’ Day, there is no PSR on Monday, February 20th.  Enjoy the time with your families!

Night Prayer:  Join us for Night Prayer on Monday, February 27 at 7:40p.m. in the Church.  Parents, if you cannot join us, please remember that dismissal will be from the Church that evening.  

INFANT BAPTISM CLASSES OFFERED: If you are interested in getting your child who is under the age of 7 baptized, please contact George and Anna Peko at (440) 442-3410 ext. 107 or psr@saintpaschal.com to sign up for a course on baptism.  The next class is Sunday, March 19th following the 10:00 a.m. Mass.
YOUTH CONFIRMATION: Confirmation Session 5 February 26th:  Our 5th Confirmation session for our 8th graders is Sunday, February 26 beginning with 10:00 a.m. Mass.  Please have a ride ready for your child at 12:15p.m. in front of the FLC.  Each Candidate should provide the white “Official Confirmation Registration” form (found in the red Confirmation folder), a COPY of his/her baptismal certificate (even if the baptism occurred at SPB), and the Sponsor Letter from their sponsor’s home parish.  These THREE documents MUST be submitted in order to be Confirmed.  All three documents are due at our next session on February 26.  Contact George and Anna Peko with questions psr@saintpaschal.com.  
PARISH ACTIVITIES

THE COURSE OF STUDY ON SAINT PETER JULIAN EYMARD FAITH FORMATION PROGRAM will be held on Wednesday February 15 and will feature as our guest speakers Father Anthony Schueller, S.S.S. and Jim Brown. Father Tony is currently the Provincial Superior for the Province of Saint Ann and the editor of Emmanuel magazine. He is also a member of the Life in the Eucharist team at Saint Paschal Baylon and the formation team for aspiring Associates of the Blessed Sacrament at SPB. Jim is currently the Director of the Center for Eucharistic Evangelizing (CEE) which serves the LITE teams and Lay Associate branches in the province. The topic is “Saint Peter Julian Eymard’s Commitment to the Laity and the Development of the Lay Association.” They will look at the origins of the “Aggregation” (Lay Association) that Father Eymard envisioned in the 1850’s and what that means for the current Associates program around the province. The program is from 7:00 – 8:30 p.m. and will be held in the Eymard Room in the Family Life Center.

SPB CYO ATHLETICS:  Spring sports registration is now open! Please sign up by February 20th. Track for boys and girls in 3rd-8th grade. Slow Pitch softball for girls in 3rd-5th grade and Fast Pitch softball for girls in 6th-8th grade. Baseball for boys in 3rd-8th grade. New this spring we are offering Flag Football for boys in 3rd-8th grade. To sign up log on to www.saintpaschal.net. Click on the Athletics tab, and then sports registration to sign up through Sports Pilot. Any questions please contact Kim or Jason Weybrecht at jayandkim25@sbcglobal.net.
FLOCK OF FRIENDSHIP: Singles: 40 and over, Information: (440) 442-3410 Membership is free. Events are social, volunteering and spiritual.  E-mail address: flockfriends@yahoo.com  

All Saturdays of the month, we will assemble on the sidewalk in front of the Preterm abortion facility at 12000 Shaker Blvd at 9:30 a.m. There we will pray the Divine Mercy Chaplet and meditate on three sets of mysteries of the Rosary.  For more information call Jim at 440-944-1552 or Julie at 216-362-1732.

Friday, February 24th at 7:00 p.m.  Join us for our monthly game night at St. Paschal’s Family Life Center. This is one of our best-attended events and is good for old and new members. Please bring a snack to share, money for pizza, and your favorite game.  RSVP Jim at 440-944-1552 to let him know you are coming.

The Book Club will meet on Friday, March 10 at 7:00 p.m. at St. Paschal's Family Life Center. The book we will be discussing is A Tap On The Window by Linwood Barclay.  RSVP to Karen at karendoubrava@sbcglobal.net
NEXT BLOOD DRIVE   -   FEB. 26th:  St. Paschal’s next blood drive will be held on Sunday, Feb. 26th, from 8:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. in the Eymard Room.  If you haven’t donated whole blood since January 1st (or made a double-red donation since Nov. 6, 2016), please consider giving blood at this time.  Online appointments are now available at www.lifesharedonor.org.  (Sponsor code:  stpaschal ).  Besides saving many lives in our community, St. Paschals’ blood donors earned a nice bonus for our school last year through LifeShare’s Educational Grant program.  The program awards $500 in grant money for every 25 units of blood collected.  We earned $1,500 in 2016 . . . and will have the opportunity to double that amount by the end of this semester if we can maintain our recent level of participation at our next two drives.      
WHAT ARE YOU DOING for LENT?  If you would like an opportunity to come together to reflect on Scripture, to learn more about our faith, and to share with one another, the Spiritual Formation Committee is again   sponsoring the ARISE:  Together in Christ Program, where you can do all these things in a small group setting.   
Our next program will being the week of February 27, 2017 and will run for six weeks during Lent. Small groups will gather once a week for an hour and a half, on a day and time of their choosing.  Each participant will receive a book which contains prayer, Scripture readings, reflections and faith-sharing questions.  The atmosphere is informal and a trained leader will help to facilitate the prayer and sharing.  The cost of the 6-week program is $13, which covers the cost of the book.  Registration will be held the weekends of February 11-12 and 18-19, 2017
THE SAINT PASCHAL BAYLON MOM'S GROUP (open to those with children age 0-5) is hosting its next playdate on March 12th following the 10:00 a.m. Mass. Please join us in the school gym for free play, snacks and more! Also, save the date for our annual rummage sale - May 13th at 8:00 a.m. We hope to see you.
WE ARE IN NEED OF USHERS. If you are interested, please contact Jerry Kazimir at 440-343-0733.
YOUR PARISH STAFF – (440) 442-3410

CLERGY:

· PASTOR:  Rev. John Thomas Lane, SSS: jtlanesss@gmail.com, ext 111

· PAROCHIAL VICAR:  Rev. John Christman, SSS: jchristman@blessedsacrament.com, ext 110

· CHAPLAIN HILLCREST HOSPITAL:  Rev. Lito Hitosis, SSS: litzky@lycos.com
· PASTORAL ASSOCIATE for Social Justice:  Dcn. Joseph Bourgeois, SSS: joeyappytheclown@yahoo.com, ext. 108
· PASTORAL ASSOCIATE:  Dcn. Robert Bowers: IMBowers@aol.com, ext. 100

SCHOOL:

· PRINCIPAL:  Mrs. Carol Jansky: (440) 442-6766: cjansky@saintpaschal.com
· ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL: Ms. Diane Raguz: draguz@saintpaschal.com
FRONT OFFICE:

· ADVANCEMENT DIRECTOR:  Mrs. Barb DiTurno: advancement@saintpaschal.com, ext. 112

· BUSINESS MANAGER: Ms. Michelle Mazza, mmazza@saintpaschal.com, ext 101
· COMMUNICATION DIRECTOR: Mrs. Kathy Pohlhammer: kathy@saintpaschal.com, ext. 109

· ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT:  Mrs. Mary Beth Hallal: bulletin@saintpaschal.com, ext 103 

· CHIEF RECEPTIONIST:  :  Mrs. Gigi Peko, parishoffice@saintpaschal.com, ext. 100

MAINTENANCE:

· SUPERVISOR: Mr. Roger Fisher, rwfisher53@yahoo.com, ext. 100

· ASSISTANT SUPERVISOR: Mr. Jon Detzel: ext. 100

· CHURCH & FLC: Mr. Labeeb Beggiani: ext. 100

· PARISH OFFICE & SCHOOL: Mr. Vince Costanzo: vcostanzo@saintpaschal.com ext. 100

· 2ND SHIFT SCHOOL:  Mr. Scott Rutti, ext. 100
· WEEKEND: Mr. Stephen Ebersole: ext. 100

MUSIC & LITURGY:

· SENIOR ACCOMPANIST: Mr. Matt Parrotta: mparrotta@me.com,ext. 100

· 8 A.M. CHOIR DIRECTOR:  Mrs. Roberta Modica: robertamodica@juno.com, ext. 100
OTHER PASTORAL MINISTRY:

· CATECHETICAL LEADERS: M/M Anna & George Peko, (Baptism, Becoming Catholic & PSR): psr@saintpaschal.com, ext. 107

· YOUTH MINISTER: Mrs. Evamarie Mickol: emickol@saintpaschal.com, Youth Room ext. 113

Blessed Sacrament Community (SSS): (440) 442-3410

· Rev. Paul Bernier, SSS, ext. 133
· Bro. Allen Boeckman, SSS

· Rev. Roger Bourgeois, SSS, Saint Ann Shrine Chaplain, ext. 105

· Bro. Gary LaVerdiere, SSS






